It’s Time to Bag Up Delanco!

NJ’s Ban On Single-Use Bags Starts
May 4, 2022

To reduce litter,
NJ law will ban
grocery stores from
providing plastic and
paper bags starting
this May.

Don’t wait.
Start bringing

B revsable bags now.
ww.BaQUPNJ.com )

/

BRING YOUR REUSABLE

BAGS

WHEN YOU SHOP!
BagUpNj.com
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